
 

Inmate Medical Services  
Connecticut Department of Correction  
Connecticut Office of Policy & Management 
Answers to questions regarding the Inmate Medical Services Request for Information that were 
received by email before 3:00 pm March 16, 2017 will be posted to the State Contracting Portal 
by close of business March 24, 2017. 
 
Please note this date change.  


